
 
 
Dear Madam, dear Sir, 
 
I am a teacher, sex educator, and women's sexual rights advocate from Vienna, 
Austria, and I am writing to you today due to my deep disturbance and concerns 
caused by my observations as to how gender ideology is undermining women's 
rights around the world, and how UN women's policies could possibly be affected 
by this ideology in the near future. 
 
As I don't have a lot of time at my disposal at this very moment, I kindly ask you 
to read author JK Rowling's well-known letter about her concerns about trans 
ideology and its real-life consequences for women and girls and consider her 
words my own in argumentation as well as tone. 
 
Please feel free to get back to me to hear more about my deeply felt concerns 
and/or receive more sources and resources regarding where all of what is 
currently going on in this policy field is taking the rights of the women and girls I 
work with and deeply care about. 
 
Thank you, 
 
kind regards, 
 
A woman in Austria 


